
Prof. Christian Kurtsiefer Tel. +65-6516-1250
Centre for Quantum Technologies / Physics Dept.
3 Science Drive 2 email:
National University of Singapore phyck@nus.edu.sg
Singapore 117543

 27 Mar 2022

Dear Editor,

thank you for considering our manuscript in Optics Express, and thanks to the reviewers 
for their detailed comments.

We addressed the detailed comments from the reviewers in a separate response file in 
depth, and modified the manuscript at a few occasions accordingly. We also believe to 
have addressed the editorial office requests. For convenience, we added a difference file 
to easier find the updates in the manuscript.

We therefore hope to have addressed the points raised in the process, and would kindly 
ask to consider our revised manuscript for publication in Optics Express.

Looking forward for your reply!

With Best Regards on behalf of all authors,

Christian Kurtsiefer
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